
From: Larry Schmidt
Sent: Sunday, March 20, 2022 9:33 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Bowen Island 
 

As permanent full-time residents of Bowen Island for over 44 years, my wife and I have had 

enough of the islands trust influence on Bowen Island. You have  become redundant. We have a 

municipality that is capable of handling anything that Needs to be dealt with. We don’t want 

explanations or excuses. We just want you to go away and take your exorbitant  charges and fees 

with you. Good riddance. 

Larry Schmidt and Jean Grierson.       Bowen Island. 

 

 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad 

https://overview.mail.yahoo.com/?.src=iOS

